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Committed to Excellence in Original Doll Artistry 
 

Tuesday, July 21, 2020 
11:30am - 2:00pm 

Hilton Anatole • Dallas, Texas 
At the UFDC National Convention 

 
 

Seating is limited, reserve your space early. 

- AVAILALBLE FOR ARTIST MEMBERS ONLY - 
Artist Members may forgo a souvenir doll and pay a reduced rate of $75  

Payment must be RECEIVED by April 15, 2020.  
 

After April 15, 2020, the Luncheon will be the full price of $120 and include a souvenir doll. 
Reminder: Artist Members must attend the Luncheon to have a sales table in the ODACA Sales Room. 

  
WHEN MAKING PAYMENT BY CHECK: 

Print and complete this form & make checks payable to: ODACA 
Please include “Discount Luncheon 2020” in the memo line of your check. 

 

Mail the bottom portion of this form along with your check to: 
Janet Bodin  •  2517 Ella Lee Ln.  •  Houston, Texas 77019 

  
You must enclose a SASE or include your email to receive a receipt & confirmation of payment. 

 

ODACA Day 2019 Artist Discount Luncheon Reservation available to ODACA Artist Members Only-$75 (no souvenir doll) 

Name _________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _______________________________________________________________________________  

City________________________________________________State_______________Zip _____________  

Email ____________________________________________________________________________________  

ODACA DAY 
Artist Discount Luncheon Reservation 

ODACA LUNCHEON REFUND POLICY  
All ODACA Annual Luncheon refund requests must be made in writing by postal mail or email to ODACA’s Treasurer,  

Janet Bodin  •  2517 Ella Lee Ln.  •  Houston, Texas 77019 
Refund requests must be made PRIOR to ODACA’s Annual Luncheon. Refunds for Luncheon Reservations made by PayPal within forty five (45) 
days of payment of reservation will be refunded through PayPal for the full amount. After forty five (45) days all PayPal fees will be deducted from 
the refund amount and a check will be issued.  

The ODACA Board of Directors reserves the right to consider all refund requests.	
  


